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July 2022 

 

 

Dear Applicant 

 

Post of Catering Assistant - Hatton Academies Trust 

 

I am delighted that you have shown an interest in the role of Catering Assistant for Hatton 

Academies Trust. Please take the time to find out more about us, about the role and about 

working for the most improved multi academy Trust in Northamptonshire.  

 

Hatton Academies Trust consists of three primary academies, one secondary academy and 

our central staff team. All of our academies are based locally in and around Wellingborough, 

Northamptonshire. We intend to grow over the medium term and incorporate at least two 

more academies by the end of 2023. 

 

All of our academies that have been visited by Ofsted in the past four years and have 

improved from their previous judgement. We aim for excellence in all we do. Sir Christopher 

Hatton Academy is an outstanding academy of 1300 students. It is the highest performing 

secondary setting in Northamptonshire and its outcomes place it in the top 50 schools 

nationally. Our three primary academies within the Trust educate 1100 students. Through 

determined and skilled leadership, all of our primary academies have secured substantial 

and sustained improvements over the past three years. Our academies are places the local 

community are proud to send their children to. 

 

As a member of the Trust Central team, the post holder will work at Victoria Primary 

Academy.  

 

You can find a job description and further details about the post and the Trust from our 

website:- http://www.hattonacademiestrust.org.uk/working-for-us/vacancies/  

 

I hope you find the supporting information of interest, and that you will choose to submit an 

application for this exciting role.   

 

Please use the Hatton Academies Trust support staff application form on our website and 

submit it as soon as possible.  Immediate interviews are available for suitable candidates, 

and so this vacancy may be withdrawn at any time. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Robert Hardcastle 

Chief Executive Officer 
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